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January 13, 2020 County Service Area 1 Citizens Advisory Committee 
                
Lynette: Here are the key points that our Committee made at our October 7th, 2019 

meeting, which we would like to have sent to Melanie Beretti and Carl Holm: 

 

CSA-1 approved the expenditure of $100,000 of its fund balance in support of the 

Lagoon and Scenic Road EIR Preparation, with the following recommendations: 

 

1. All of our CSA-1 approved funds should be used in support of the SRPS 

Project, which is within our jurisdiction. 

2. Our $100,000 contribution to the overall $450,000 funding approved by the 

County should preferably be used for the Technical Studies and in particular 

a Geotech Study to determine the underlying bedrock along the Scenic Road 

bluffs and to estimate sand loss from a mid-slope or low-toe seawall. 

3. The County RMA will ascertain the State Coastal Commission’s project 

requirements before many more funds are spent on the EIR preparation. 

4. The County RMA will utilize a highly competent Geotech/hydrology firm 

with a track record of installing seawalls along the Central Coast, such as 

Haro Kasunich. 

5. The County RMA will move expeditiously to finalize the MOU with the 

State Parks that will allow for a future easement to install a seawall and 

conduct borings along the Scenic Road bluffs on State Parks land. 
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